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Dear Parent/ Carer,  
25 March 2021 

 
End of Term arrangements 

I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for the end of term and some additional key dates. 

The last day of this term is Wednesday 31st March. Arrangements for the last day of term are as follows:  

• Students must arrive to school at their normal start times. 

• Students will be dismissed – 2:10pm (Years 7, 8, 9 and 6th Form) 2:30pm (Years 10 and 11). 
 

The School will reopen for the summer term on Monday 19th April 2021. The school day will begin a little 
later for students and all students will need to arrive at school as follows: 

• Years 8, 10 and 6th Form - 10:00am 

• Years 7, 9 and 11 - 10:30am 
 
Other key dates: 
Monday 29th March National Tuition Programme begins for some students 
Tuesday 30th March Year 7 Parents’ Evening on SchoolCloud 
Tuesday 27th April Year 10 Parents’ Evening on SchoolCloud 
Monday 3rd May Bank Holiday – School closed 
Friday 28th May  Staff Professional Development Day 
Monday 31st May Half term 
 
We are aware that there will be a period of Ramadan during April and May and ask that you speak to your 
child about their fasting regime so that they are well prepared in the run up to any summer exams they 
may have during this time. 
 
Parents, Teachers and Friends Association (PTFA) 
May I take this opportunity to encourage as many parents as possible to contribute further to the life of the 

School. Please consider attending the PTFA meetings. Please contact hgrover@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk 

if you would like to attend.  

 
Finally, I would like to thank you for your continued support during what has been an unprecedented and 
certainly different school term and sincerely wish you and your families good health and best wishes for 
the Easter holiday season. Please continue to look at our website for useful information. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
Mrs M Manderson 
Headteacher 
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